Dear Incoming Second Graders,
[image: C:\Users\1056180\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\B0N9AXAE\welcome back[1].gif]We are looking forward to meeting you in September.  Please make sure you read and practice your addition and subtraction facts to 20. This will help you be successful in second grade.  Parents please send in the following supplies the first week of school.
pencil box
crayons
glue sticks (2)
dry erase markers (expo)
large box of Kleenex
scissors
pencils
hand sanitizer




Enjoy your summer and we will see you in the fall.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thank you,
The Second Grade Team
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